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Dear Oregon Senators,

I'm writing today in support of SB 1530. As a scientist, Oregonian, and resident of this planet |
have watched and waited for action to address climate change for too long and feel that SB
1530 is urgently required to address our contribution to anthropogenic climate change.

To those who say that it will cost too much or won't have much impact, | ask, "what are you
proposing?" Republicans have obstructed and delayed any action on any level for too long.
While 1 think that too many concessions are being made to placate a radical minority that has
shown a complete disconnection from reality on this issue I still support SB 1530 and hope
you will too.

Thank you very much for considering my opinion and I look forward to moving forward and
helping our wonderful state become a good steward of this planet.

Sincerely,
Christopher Galvin
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